
From: London, Sarah 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 4:42 PM 
To: 'Paul Heintz' 
Cc: Allen, Susan; Johnson, Harriet 
Subject: RE: public records request, re: IBM 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I write in response to your public records act request dated June 19, 2014.  For convenience, I am 
responding to both the request addressed to the Governor’s Office and to the request addressed to the 
Agency of Administration.  Due to the volume of information you have requested (in each request), we 
will need to invoke our right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5). We will further 
respond within ten business days from receipt of your request. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
 
 
From: Paul Heintz [mailto:paul@sevendaysvt.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 10:21 AM 

To: London, Sarah 
Cc: Allen, Susan 

Subject: public records request, re: IBM 

 

Hi Sarah, 

 

Attached, please find a public records request pertaining to IBM and GlobalFoundaries. Please 

let me know if you have any questions. My cell is 598-8946.  

 

Please note: I'm sending similar requests to the Agency of Administration and the Agency of 

Commerce and Community Development. 

 

Thanks for your help, 

Paul 

 

 

--  

 

// SEVEN DAYS // 

:: Paul Heintz 

:: Staff Writer 
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:: http://sevendaysvt.com 

:: 802.865.1020 ext. 30 

:: twitter: @paulheintz 
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